
  

 
Northfield Public Safety Explorers Attend and Compete at State 

Conference 
April 30, 2018 

 
On April 26-29, 2018 the Northfield Public Safety Explorer Post attended the 43​rd​ Annual Minnesota 
Law Enforcement Explorer State Conference in Rochester, MN. This was the first time Northfield Post 
3300 had attended the Conference. The weekend included many skills and academic competitions 
among Police SWAT and K-9 demonstrations, a career fair, and opportunities to meet new friends 
from the 500+ Explorers in attendance from every corner of Minnesota and North Dakota. 
 
The Northfield Explorers had opportunities to participate in four practical exercises, two academic 
sessions, and the airsoft pistol competition. After all competitive events were completed and scored, 
the Northfield Explorers took 1​st​ place in Emergency Field First Aid practical exercise and 5​th​ place in 
Police Defensive Tactics for the 21​st​ Century academic session.  
 
We are very proud of the Northfield Public Safety Explorer Post and look forward to the 44​th​ Annual 
MLEEA Conference in 2019! 
 

                                               
        Andrew Lyman, Hannah Boudreau, Samantha Cobb, and Ian Payne 
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